
  

Woodmoor residents are eligible for matching funds for mitigation 

between now and December 20, 2020. 

  

Free money!  

  

This grant will be paid by check to the resident after a forestry or firewise visit is done between 

11/13/20 and 12/13/20, and the work is completed per the visit. The work must be completed 

by 20 December 2020.  

The grant is a 50/50 match up to $500. If you spend $500, we will reimburse $250. If you spend 

$1000, we will reimburse you $500. If you spend $1500, we will reimburse you $500.  

These funds are being released on a first-come, first-served basis. Once the project is completed 

and inspected the funds will be earmarked for release to you. The check should be issued in less 

than 2 weeks. Funding will be issued until the funds are completely depleted.  

Funds are available to all residents that have not received grant funds in 2020. You are eligible 

for funding if you have received funding in the past (prior to 2020). Fire mitigation is a 

marathon, not a sprint, and we want to support your continued efforts.  

This grant has been generously funded by the Woodmoor Improvement Association Board of 

Directors.  

Please contact the Covenants and Forestry Administrator at (719) 488-2693 ext. 4 or 

matthew@woodmoor.org to get an evaluation scheduled. Evaluations are generally scheduled in 

the order of receipt. 
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